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Dean of St. Vladimir’s Seminary visits the Church Post-
Graduate School

On November 17, 2010, Archpriest John Bare, dean of St. Vladimir Seminary of the Orthodox Church in
America, who is in Moscow for the 4th International Theological Conference of the Russian Orthodox
Church, visited the Sts Cyril and Methodius Post-Graduate and Doctoral School.

The guest inspected the administrative building of the school, the church of St. John the Baptists and
the yard. Rev. Mikhail Zheltov, head of the Chair of Church Scholarship and Practice, and Mr. A.
Mramornov, secretary of the academic council, informed him about the plans for the development of the
Church Post-Graduate School in the Patriarchal Chernogovsky residence.

On the previous day, the dean of St. Vladimir’s seminary met with Archpriest Vladimir Shmaliy, pro-
rector of the school, and Archimandrite Kirill (Govorun), head of the Chair of Theology. They discussed
prospects for cooperation between the two schools.
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